
 

All 5th grade families and Asbury staff welcome 

Let’s celebrate the end of the Asbury era for 
our fifth graders as they embark in different directions 
for middle school! 

BYOE(verything!) - come with your own family 
picnic (blankets, chairs, food, drink) and any outdoor 
games/sports that your kids want to play.   

Thursday, May 31@ 4 pm  

Harvard Gulch Park near the playground on 
Iliff 

  Contact Karen Radman (303-913-4452) 

No need to RSVP—just come with your picnic! 

 


